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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Plott, Sophie R
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 12:38 PM
To: Burgos, Alexander N
Cc: Jackson, Barbara; Rose, Carla
Subject: RRC Meeting 6/26/2025

Good afternoon, Alex, 
 
I am emailing to let you know that Barbara Jackson, our interim General Counsel, will be attending the 
Rules Review Commission meeting in person tomorrow since our agency has an item on the agenda.  We 
both received the Webex link and I will just be listening in.  Barbara will be the point of contact in the 
room, should there be questions.   
 
Additionally, she has some comments prepared and would like to speak, I am not sure if you all needed 
notice or if she needed to sign up since our rule is on the agenda.  I’ve copied her here, if you could 
please let us know if anything additional is required for this.  Thank you for your help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sophie R. Plott 
Deputy General Counsel 
NC Department of Labor 
Direct: 919-707-7711  
Main Legal Affairs: 919-707-7713  
 
Mailing Address: 
1101 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC   27699-1101 
sophie.plott@labor.nc.gov 
 
Please visit our website at www.labor.nc.gov 
 
Caution: The State of North Carolina’s email security system may reject or quarantine emails with either HTM or HTML 
attachments. If you do not receive a response from me to any email sent with such an attachment, please contact me 
directly or resend the message with the attachment as a pdf. 
 
NOTICE:  E-mail correspondence to and from this sender may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and 
may be disclosed to third parties.  This e-mail and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged and 
confidential information intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of this message or 
its attachments is strictly prohibited. 
 
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by telephone  or by electronic mail, 
and delete this message.  
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Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


